Sand Creek PTO Meeting Minutes
November 13, 2012

Notes taken by Heidi Casey, PTO Secretary

In attendance: Deb Erickson, Tom Drummy, Jackie Fabel, Nancy Tester, Rebecca Defoe, Rachelle Olson, Valeka
Petersen, George Checinski, Jacque Diederichs, Kerri Tomandl, Kelsi Plattner, Barb Novinska, Stacy Sullivan, Jill
Bornes, Vicki Mochinski, Julie Pobuda, Kristin Plugge, Sarah Anderson, Heidi Casey, Deborah Rollie, Joan Henry

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 PM by Julie Pobuda
All in attendance gave introductions. Julie Pobuda spoke of the PTO’s purpose.

SECRETARY’S REPORT (Heidi Casey):
-The October meeting minutes were presented and discussed. Deb Rollie made a motion to accept the
minutes. Kerri Tomandl seconded the motion. The minutes were approved without contest.

SPECIAL GUESTS:
-Joan Henry & 2nd Grade Teachers

PRESIDENT’S REPORT (Julie Pobuda):
-Julie Pobuda presented a thank you note from the 5th grade teachers for approving a request.

TREASURER’S REPORT (Stacy Sullivan):
-Stacy Sullivan proposed the current operating budget. It was reviewed by members and discussed. Deb Rollie
made a motion to accept the budget. Jackie Fabel seconded the motion. The motion passed unanimously.

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT (Kelsi Plattner for Paul Anderson):
- Paul Anderson SKYPED in and introduced Kelsi Plattner. She spoke of current and upcoming events.

VOLUNTEER SERVICES COORDINATOR’S REPORT (Barb Novinska):

- Math Plus and Challenge Reading parent volunteers needed, weekly commitment.
- Additional volunteer opportunities were discussed.

- Barb Novinska’s hours: Monday - Thursday 8AM -3PM, (763) 506-4330

COMMITTEE REPORTS:

- Chip Shoppe distribution - Monday, November 19th.

- Santa’s Secret Shop December 8™ 9AM- noon.

- Sand Creek Apparel sales are complete; a couple exchanges to be made.
- Linder’s fundraiser in the spring.

NEW BUSINESS:
- A discussion was had about the Sand Creek sign on Olive Street.
- Please continue to donate gently used winter gear to the Giving Closet at Sand Creek.

ANNOUNCEMENTS:

-Sand Creek PTO e-mail address: sandcreekpto@hotmail.com and ”like” us on Facebook - look for the star.
- School Spirit Day is the first Friday of each month.

- Next PTO meeting: December 18 6:30PM, Sand Creek media center

Meeting adjourned at 7:52PM.




